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Date ........Janyary.27,.2020

Communication from Greg Lewis advising of his resignation from the Neighborhood
Revitalization Board, Seat 10, effective immediately.

Moved by
for his service.

to receive, file, and accept resignation with appreciation

Replacement to be appointed by Council Member Gatto.
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CERTIFICATE

I, P. KAY CMELIK, City Clerk of said City hereby
certify that at a meeting of the City Council of said
City of Des Moines, held on the above date, among
other proceedings the above was adopted.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

City Clerk



Brown, Rachel M.

From: Briseno, Dolores L

Sent: Wednesday, January 15,2020 10:10 AM
To: Cmelik, P. Kay; Brown, Rachel M.

Subject: Resignation from DSM_NRB: Greg Lewis

Greg Lewis has resigned from both the Neighborhood Revitalization Board and the Housing Services Board.

Below is his email.

-—Original Message-—

From: Johansen, Chris M.

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 4:26 PM
To: glew@mchsi.com

Cc: Kimberly Hansen <khansen@rebuildingdm.org>; Briseno, Dolores L. <DLBriseno@dmgov.org>

Subject: RE: Resignation from DSM_NRB

Thanks Greg from all your service on both boards - your service has been greatly appreciated. Take care.

Thanks,

Chris Johansen

Community Development Director

Interim Housing Services Director

Armory Building
602 Robert D. Ray Drive
Des Moines, Iowa 50309

(T) 515-323-8976
(F) 515-237-1300

-—Original Message-—

From: glew@mchsi.com [mailto:glew@mchsi.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 11:50 AM
To: Johansen, Chris M. <CMJohansen@dmgov.org>

Cc: Kimberly Hansen <khansen@rebuildingdm.org>

Subject: Resignation from DSM_NRB

Chris:
Please accept this e-mail as notice of my resignation from the DSM-NRB I have come to realize that I am unable to

provide the time necessary to fulfill the commitment of attention needed.

I have learned much and enjoyed the time served.

Thank you to you and your staffs both at the DSM-NRB and Des Moines Housing Services for the excellent work and

service provided the citizens of Des Moines



In Solidarity, Best Regards

GregA. Lewis


